
From: Gary Helfrich
To: Alisa Sanders
Subject: FW: Hughes Chicken Colony short term rentals
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 3:36:04 PM

 
 

From: Carrie G <carriebgoodman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 2:31 PM
To: Gary Helfrich <Gary.Helfrich@sonoma-county.org>
Cc: John Goodman <goodmanj23@gmail.com>
Subject: Hughes Chicken Colony short term rentals
 

EXTERNAL

Gary - I am writing on behalf of my husband, John Goodman, and myself. We have a home in the
Hughes Chicken Colony. Although we have not rented out home out - I am not sure why this area
would be an exclusion zone. I am very much against this. We have a few rentals in the neighborhood
but they have never been a problem and I know it has been a terrific benefit for those homeowners
who may not be able to use their home at any given time or need additional income. 
 
It’s nice as a property owner to have the ability to do what you want with your own home and this is
a fundamental right of property owners. Given the uncertainty in the economy this is not the time to
limit options.
 
Carrie & John Goodman
 
2900 Dale Ave
Carrie Goodman
carriebgoodman@gmail.com
cell 415.624.4166
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